
The    Culture of Life and St Luke’s Respect Life Ministry are holding the 
National Life Chain event on Respect Life Sunday, 7 October 2018, on Lawyers Road in front of St 
Luke Catholic Church in Mint Hill. 

 

Sunday 7 October marks the 31st year of the National Life Chain. St Luke’s 
hopes to have our biggest turnout ever. We will prayerfully hold Pro-Life 
signs on the Church grass safely alongside Lawyers Rd while reciting the 
Rosary for Life in our groups. Please come and join us at 12:30 just after 
the 11:00 AM Mass on 7 October.  Bring your Rosary. Pro-Life signs will be 
provided by Respect Life & the Knights of Columbus Ministries. Water will 
be available. Our bilingual Mass has been moved to 2:00 PM on 7 October 
Respect Life Sunday. 
 


